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16th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Harvest Festival 
 
Harvest is a time for our community to appreciate and celebrate the abundance of nature and think of 
others who are not as fortunate as us. 
 
Children will be having a Harvest festival assembly, unfortunately we cannot extend an invitation to 
parents this year. 
 
All children are invited to bring a donation of produce (fruit, vegetables, tins, packets, etc) in to school 
from Friday 23rd September to Friday 30th September.  The produce will be donated to Scunthorpe food 
bank. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Rhonda Blakemore 
Headteacher 
 


